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Please include this with your copy of the 2004-2005 Calendar.

CHANGES to the 2004-05 Calendar

Page 13 The B.Ed. program has limited space and admission is competitive. Admission decisions will be released on two dates: March 31, 2004,
and May 15, 2004.

Page 19 Under Memorandum of Agreement with Taylor University College students are no longer required to receive an advisor’s permission
to take a course at another institution. The Registry Officer will approve requests.

Page 22 Under Faculty Advisors a faculty advisor's signature is no longer required to make registration changes.

Page 23 Under Returning Students students wishing to make subsequent changes to their registration are no longer required to see their
advisor and obtain his or her signature on an add/drop form.

Page 23 Under Add/Drop Procedure students are no longer required to have their advisor’s signature on an add/drop form.

Page 24 International Student Health Insurance: International students are required to have health insurance. Students will be charged $642.”
for 12 months of insurance (students starting in September) or $428.” for 8 months of insurance (students starting in January). Students
may opt out of this insurance and have the charges reversed if proof of other medical insurance is provided. See the Student Life Office
for more details.

Page 25 Under Residential Costs ‘Cooking appliances such as toasters and microwave ovens are not permitted in “The Tower”.

Page 25 ‘Returning residence students in “The Tower” only will receive a $200.00 discount on annual occupancy costs.’

Page 41 Food Services — Cafeteria - Those housed in “The Tower” must purchase one of three food services plans. See page 25 for
occupancy and food costs.

Page 51 Under Graduation the application to graduate no longer requires the advisor’s signature or the division chairperson’s signature.

Page 56 Under Taking a Course at Another Institution the advisor's and division chairperson’s signatures are no longer required. All such
courses must be approved by the Registry Officer in advance.

Page 61 Under the Music Notes section note two should read ‘A student wishing to receive the 2-year Diploma in Church Music together with the
3-year B.A. with a concentration in music must fulfill the requirements of the Diploma and complete at least 9 additional music credits
beyond those of the degree requirements (102 credits).’

Page 64 Under the Music Notes section add note five ‘A student wishing to receive the 2-year Diploma in Church Music together with the 4-year
B.A. with a major in music must fulfill the requirements of the Diploma and complete at least 9 additional music credits beyond those of
the degree requirements (132 credits).’

Page 80 Under the Notes section add note six ‘A student wishing to receive the 2-year Diploma in Church Music together with the 4-year B.Mus.
degree must fulfill the requirements of the Diploma and complete at least 9 additional music credits beyond those of the degree
requirements (141 credits).’

Page 82 Under the Notes section note two should read ‘A student wishing to receive this diploma as well as a music degree (3- or 4-year B.A. with
a concentration in music or a 4-year B.Mus.) must satisfy the diploma requirements and complete at least 9 additional music credits
beyond those of the degree requirements.’

Page 88 BIOL 356 is cancelled for 2004-05, Winter.

Page 92 BUSI 364 has been moved to the fall term for the 2004/05 school year.

Page 97 CMNA 201 (3) Introduction to Communication Arts no longer has a seminar.

Page 100 DUTC 201 is cancelled for 2004-05, Winter.

Page 101 ECON 325 is cancelled for 2004-05, Winter.

Page 110 HIST 306 is offered in the 2004-05 Winter term, not the Fall term.

Page 127 See the course description for PSYC 494 2004-05, Winter below.

Page 130 SOCI 347 is cancelled for 2004-05, Fall.

Page 138 Dr. Harry Groenewold is the Chairperson of the Humanities Division.

Page 139

Dr. Henry Schuurman is no longer the Acting Chairperson of the Humanities Division.




New Courses

PSYC 494 2004-05, Winter 3(3-0-0) - Neuroscience, the Person, and Christian Theology
We will be addressing the ways in which neuroscience and Christian theology complement, co-exist or conflict on issues of human
personhood, from the status of animals, when life begins and ends, religious experiences and mental illness, etc.

Prerequisites: PSYC 250 or 251, and 305



